
MARY POPPINS PERFORMANCE 

Bedford Arts are extremely proud to present our fantastic summer production of 'Mary Poppins'. 

Our talented students across all years have been working tirelessly learning all the songs, 

choreography and scenes since February and we can't wait to share their work with you. Save the 

dates for our first full school musical production in over 3 years! Featuring students from our partner 

primaries, Mary Poppins promises to be another amazing Bedford Arts show. Performance dates are 

the evenings of the 11th, 12th and 13th of July with our primary matinee taking place on Monday 

10th. Details on how to purchase tickets will be publicised after half term, we can't wait to see you 

all there! 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 


